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Shannon Westerlund

From: Shannon Westerlund
Sent: Wednesday, July 15, 2020 12:24 PM
To: petersen1891@msn.com
Cc: Peter P. Gansen; Kimberly Burton
Subject: App# 2020-006068

Denied App# 2020-006068 
 
Ron, 
 
Your permit request to have your current cabin structure lifted and temporarily moved forward 30 feet in order to pour 
a concrete slab to set the cabin structure back down on has been denied for the following reason: 
 

 
In the application you stated the cabin is currently 73 feet from the OHW of Fleming Lake. If moving the structure 
horizontally, the new location must meet all current required setbacks.  
 
A full refund will be credited back to your card. If you have any questions please contact Planning & Zoning at 218-927-
7342. 
 
Best regards, 
 

Shannon Westerlund 
Aitkin County Planning & Zoning 
Environmental Services 
307 2nd Street NW, Rm 219, Aitkin, MN 56431 
218-927-7342 
Fax: 218-927-4372 
www.co.aitkin.mn.us 
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